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We own 2 lots that will be affected by this, we do not want to this area to be Overdeveloped.
The effects on the human life and wildlife is nothing but negative.

We have concerns about the environmental impact of all the dust, during construction and
after completion with 30 more cars causing dust nonstop.This affects not just the wildlife but
plant life as well.Not to mention how will affect us, as asmatics. What measures will they be
forced to take to protect us?

This proposed development will do nothing but lower our quality of life.
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